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15th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Christmas Events - 2024 

As we approach the Christmas period, we would like to share dates of events that are happening in 
school. There are several opportunities for you to join us in school. You are not expected to attend 
everything but we would love to see you at any that you are able to attend.  

Non-uniform day 

On Friday 29th November, non-uniform may be worn to school in exchange for items for the PTA tombola. 
Newburgh Primary School PTA have kindly requested that donations are preferably chocolate or bottles 
so that these can be given as tombola prices at the Christmas Fair after school on Thursday 5 th 
December.  

Donations can either be dropped of at the School Office from the afternoon of Thursday 28th November 
to the end of Friday 29th November.  

Christmas Decoration making 

As we have done in previous years, children will make Christmas decorations to decorate our school.  We 
would like to invite family members to join their children at these events, if you are able to, on the below 
dates.  Please note that due to limited space we would prefer not to accommodate younger siblings to 
this event.  Please can a maximum of 2 adults per child attend. 

❖ Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: Thursday 5th December, 1.30pm – 3.15pm  
Please enter via the Pastoral Entrance 

❖ Years 3, 4, 5 & 6: Wednesday 4th December, 1.30pm – 3.15pm 
Please enter via the School Office 

 
PTA Christmas Fair  
 
Our Christmas Fair will be on Thursday 5th December from 3.15pm until 4.30pm with a tombola, stalls and 
refreshments. All stalls will be cash only.  
 



 

 

The choir will sing at 4pm in the Courtyard.  
 
We would be extremely grateful for any donations from local businesses to give away as raffle prizes at the fair. 

Please contact any family or friends who you think might be willing support.  Vouchers or digital gifts can be sent 

to admin2325@welearn365, alternatively other donations can be given to our team at the School Office.  
 
Christmas performances 
 
We will be holding Christmas performances on the following dates for Early Years and Key Stage 1.  

❖ Reception - Monday 16th December at 2pm 
❖ Year 1 & 2 - Tuesday 17th December at 2pm 

Family members are invited into school to watch their child’s performance , however we do need to limit 
the amount of people to three adults per child due to space. Younger siblings are welcome to attend the 
above events if seated on a grown-up’s lap. 

Please enter via the main school office entrance and remember to sign in on arrival.  

If you take photographs then please ensure that these are only of your own children and are not placed 
on social media.  

 

Christingle at St Pauls Church –  Friars Street, Warwick, CV34 6HA  

Pupils in Key Stage 2 will be attending Christingle services on the dates below at St Pauls Church in 
Warwick.  

❖ Year 3 Christingle – Thursday 19th December at 1.45pm  
❖ Year 4 & 5 Christingle – Wednesday 18th December at 9.30am  
❖ Year 6 Christingle – Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am  

We would be most grateful if you could please use this  Microsoft Form to give permission for your child to 

attend.  

As the children will be walking from school to the church, please ensure that they have a waterproof 
coat. If you wish to join us, please meet us at either the school entrance 30 minutes before or at St. Pauls 
Church at the time above. The service will approximately last around 45 minutes.  

 

Christmas lunch - Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas Lunch will be a special menu in place of the usual menu on Wednesday 18th December. There 
is no need to pre-book, however we have included the menu at the end of this letter.  

The cost for Christmas Lunch is set at the usual school meal price of £2.60. Please ensure sufficient funds 
are on your child’s ParentPay account in advance. There is no cost for children in years Reception, 1 and 2 
as this will be included in their Universal Infant Free School Meal. If your child has a dietary allergies or 
requirements and you have a question about the menu, then please contact the School Office.  

We are inviting children to wear a Christmas accessory as well as their school uniform on this day.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/grGHy6qVPG


 

 

Christmas Cards 

If your child wishes to send cards to friends in school, please can they be brought to school by children 
and placed in the post box in the school library. Envelopes should be clear with names and classes and 
they will be delivered by Newburgh Post! 

 
Last day of term 
 
The last day of term for children is Friday 20th December. Children return to school following the 
Christmas holiday on Tuesday 7 th January 2024. 
 
With festive cheer,  

 

Mrs Karen Turner 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


